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In the framework of its 94th anniversary, the National Association of Journalists 
(ANP, for its acronym in Spanish) granted recognition to Ocho Sur for its outstanding 
social responsibility policy for the benefit of the communities of Nueva Requena 
and Curimaná. Ulises Saldaña, Community Relations Manager, received the 
distinction from the president of the ANP of Ucayali, Walter Reátegui Murrieta. 

 


